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Well done Year 6! 
You probably heard the sigh of relief from Penguins on Thursday this week 

when the final SATS test was completed! Year 6 have been working their 

socks off all year and Mr Forman and Mrs Viollet have also maintained the 

high standards, giving them the best preparation possible. There is always a 

difficult balance to strike between preparing children for tests and not 

putting too much pressure on them. However much we tell them not to 

worry the children at Manor always want to give their best and that is 

certainly what Year 6 have done this week. We can’t ask any more than that 

and we are very proud of them all. They have a well-deserved relaxation day 

today in Penguins then it is back to work and learning as normal again on 

Monday. 

 

Dates for your diary 
Monday May 16th Dental hygiene lesson with dental nurse for Reception and Year 1 

Tuesday May 17th  Group photos 

7pm PTA meeting at the Hargens’ House – all welcome 

Wednesday May 18th Assembly for Mary’s Meals Backpack Appeal 

Thursday May 26th  Children Break up for half term 

Friday May 27th  Staff INSET Day 

Monday June 6th  Back to school 

World Environment Day 

Performance of ‘Man from the Council’ for KS2 (environmental transport) 

Penguins begin 6 week block of ‘Villa Vitality’ – healthy eating and exercise 

with Aston Villa coaches 

w/c Monday June 13th  Book Fair in school 

Tuesday June 14th 11:45am Father’s Day lunches for Robins and Swans 

Thursday June 16th  11:45am Father’s Day lunches for Owls and Penguins 

Monday June 20th RNLI water safety presentation for Swans 

Thursday June 23rd SCHOOL CLOSED FOR EU REFERENDUM POLLING DAY 

Friday June 24th Year 4 boys team in county cross country final 

Wed, Thurs, Friday June 

29th – July 1st 

Year 6 transition to Rawlett and other schools 

Wednesday July 6th  Sports Day 

Thursday July 7th  Sports Day reserve day 

Tuesday July 19th Rio Olympics Day 

Friday July 22nd  10am Leavers’ assembly 

PTA Leavers’ Disco 

Break up for Summer Holidays 

Monday September 5th  INSET Day for staff 

Tuesday September 6th  Back to school 

Sun Aware 
We have had a taste of the sunshine already but over the next few months 

the strength of the sun will obviously increase. Please start to think about 

applying sun protection before school which should last most of the day, 

and sending children with a sun hat and water bottle or plastic beaker in 

sunny weather. If children are capable of applying it themselves they may 

bring sun cream but staff will not be able to help them apply it. 

Simon Robson 

Headteacher 
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